
          

 STREET MAINTENANCE  

NOTIFICATION 
 

RESURFACING WORK COMING SOON 
 
Over the next four weeks, the Town of Loomis will be performing street resurfacing work on 
the streets shown on the map below.  As part of this work, the streets will be closed to traffic 
between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm.  Look to the “No Parking” signs that will be posted 
along the roadway for the actual date that the street is scheduled.  Work will be performed in 
two phases.  
 

Phase 1 – Rubberized Chip Seal (September 26 – October 3):  Hot liquid asphalt with 
melted tire rubber will be applied to the street surface and then immediately covered by 
aggregate rocks called “chips”.  This treatment takes about 1 hour to cure before the street 
can be reopened to traffic.    
 
Phase 2 - Slurry Seal (October 13 – October 20):  About two weeks after the rubberized chip 
seal is placed, the street will receive a slurry seal.  The slurry seal is a mixture of sand, oil, 
and water which will cover the chip seal, harden, and provide a smooth, finished street 
surface.  The initial curing of this treatment takes about 3 to 4 hours before the street can be 
reopened to traffic, depending upon the temperature that day, as this determines how fast 
the water in the mix can evaporate.  

 
In order to clean, prep and 
perform the resurfacing work, all 
vehicles must be removed from 
the street for the entire day that 
work is scheduled.  Any cars 
parked within the area posted for 
“No Parking” during the dates 
and time indicated will be subject 
to towing at the owner’s expense.   
  
Thank you for your cooperation 
on this project.  Please give us a 
call if you have any questions. 

 
 
 

This project is being completed in partnership with CalRecycle and 
utilizes grant funds awarded to the Town under the FY 2022-23 
Rubberized Pavement Grant Program.   

 

Merrill Buck 
Town Engineer 

(916) 824-1518 

townengineer@loomis.ca.gov 


